
From: Marianne Wells [mailto:Mariannew@restaurantcater.asn.au]  

Sent: Friday, 23 September 2016 10:57 AM 
To: Chambers - Ross J 

Cc: AMOD; michael.robson@unitedvoice.org.au; Ross Clarke; John Hart 
Subject: 4 Yearly review of modern awards - Penalty rates 

 
Dear Associate, 
 
We refer to the Statement and Directions issued by the President on 8 September 2016 in relation to 
the Penalty rates matter. 
 
It has been brought to our attention by United Voice that there appears to be an error in respect of 
the revised claims sought by RCI, contained in Attachment A2 of the Statement and Directions.   
 
By letter to the Commission on 11 May 2016, RCI advised that its claims in respect of subclauses 
34.4(c) and (d) of the Restaurant Industry Award 2010 are no longer pressed.  However, it appears 
that these claims have remained as part of RCI’s summary of claims. Please accordingly, make the 
necessary amendment to reflect RCI’s revised claims, as outlined in our letter of 11 May. 
 
Regards, 
 
Marianne Wells | In-House Counsel – Professional Advisory Services Manager 
Restaurant & Catering Industry Association  
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